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I OPPOSE SB 1566 

 

The salary for legislators was set to be a servant of the people. That has changed. 

The manipulation keeping the public voice silent is making the legislature more 

powerful than ever intended. What we need is to put the brake on new programs and 

do a complete audit to determine the value of our "servants." The raise in pay and 

childcare is all part of getting more minorities elected to complete their plans of 

socialism. 


